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Qwest Corporation

1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206
Seattle, Washington 98191
Office (206) 345-1568

Facsimile (206) 343-4040 t e
Mark S. Reynolds u v e S ®
Senior Director — Regulatory

Public Policy | - Spirit of Service®

February 20, 2008

Ms. Carole Washburn,

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

Olympia, Washington 98504

Re:  Yakima Rate Center Numbering Waiver
UT-080213

Dear Ms., Washburn:

Attached for filing please find a redacted and un-redacted copy of the customer letter
pertaining to the Numbering Waiver Request submitted by Qwest Communications on
January 31, 2008. This new letter from the customer was requested by Ms. Rebecca Beaton
on February 12, 2008. “ ‘

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions or concerns
about this request, please contact Kevin D. Manwarren at (303) 896-1016 or

kevin.manwarren@qwest.com. We would appreciate being copied on any correspondence
with PA/NeuStar.

Very truly yours,
%%\7 2 el 51D
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February 19, 2008

Attention:
Jeff Nygren
Customer Consultant Il

State Safety Valve Numbering Requests

1. Date of request

" 1-08-2008

2. Location of service and reason for the specific request.

*has run out of TNs in the following locations and
need them replenished: - ‘ '
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3. Quantity of TNs customer requires and (if applicable) any existing TNs that |
will be returned. _ 1

—will not be returning any numbers to QC.

4. Date customer wants TNs available for service and the date they will
actually be used. : '

We need these TNs as soon as possible. Our customers are waiting to utilize them,
so they will be used as soon we receive them.
5. If required by the customer: Specific TN range requirements, and why

those ranges are needed. ;

We do not require any specific TN ranges.

6. If required by the customer: Specific NXX requirements/restrictions, and
the reason for the specific request '

Blocks cannot begin with 0,1,8, or 9 (i.e. 509-NXX-0, 509-NXX-1, etc.) due to our
internal dialing plan.

Sincerely,
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